
From:hannah@southonfamily.org.uk 
Sent:11 Aug 2021 08:17:08
To:spayne@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK, 
Subject:RE: 2021/1303 - 11, Bramerton Lodge Shed application
Attachments:image001.jpg, image002.jpg, image003.jpg, image004.jpg, image005.jpg, image006.jpg, 

Dear Sonja 
 
Please add it on to the application.
 
Many Thanks
Hannah
 
Hannah Southon
hannah@southonfamily.org.uk
07757113349
 
 
 

From: Sonia Payne <spayne@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK> 
Sent: 11 August 2021 16:43
To: hannah@southonfamily.org.uk
Subject: RE: 2021/1303 - 11, Bramerton Lodge Shed application
 
Dear Hannah
 
Thank you – the drawings seem to measure at a scale of 1:50. If you agree I can add it on when I’m next in the office which is 
tomorrow.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind regards
 
Sonia Payne
Business Support Officer: Technical
t  01508533790 e spayne@s-norfolk.gov.uk   

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you 
copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates to 
Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The 
sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known 
viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District 
Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.  
From: hannah@southonfamily.org.uk <hannah.southon@ntlworld.com> 
Sent: 08 August 2021 22:13
To: Sonia Payne <spayne@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK>
Subject: RE: 2021/1303 - 11, Bramerton Lodge Shed application
 
Dear Sonia
 
I hope these scale drawings are what you need.
 
Many Thanks
Hannah
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Hannah Southon
hannah@southonfamily.org.uk
07757113349
 
 
 

From: Sonia Payne <spayne@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK> 
Sent: 05 August 2021 16:57
To: hannah@southonfamily.org.uk
Subject: RE: 2021/1303 - 11, Bramerton Lodge Shed application
 
Dear Hannah
 
Thank you for providing the drawings.
 
The elevations need to be shown in full with roof details, in its full entirety and all measurements shown to roof height, 
eaves etc if not drawn to a metric scale please.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind regards
 
Sonia Payne
Business Support Officer: Technical
t  01508533790 e spayne@s-norfolk.gov.uk   

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you 
copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates to 
Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The 
sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known 
viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District 
Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.  
From: hannah@southonfamily.org.uk <hannah.southon@ntlworld.com> 
Sent: 02 August 2021 23:03
To: Sonia Payne <spayne@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK>
Subject: RE: 2021/1303 - 11, Bramerton Lodge Shed application
 
Dear Sonia
 
Are these east-west elevation plans acceptable?
 
Many thanks for all your help
Hannah
 

From: Sonia Payne <spayne@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK> 
Sent: 02 August 2021 16:58
To: hannah@southonfamily.org.uk
Subject: RE: 2021/1303 - 11, Bramerton Lodge Shed application
 
Dear Hannah
 
Thank you. I look forward to receiving these in due course.
 
Kind regards
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Sonia Payne
Business Support Officer: Technical
t  01508533790 e spayne@s-norfolk.gov.uk   

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you 
copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates to 
Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The 
sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known 
viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District 
Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.  
From: hannah@southonfamily.org.uk <hannah.southon@ntlworld.com> 
Sent: 02 August 2021 10:39
To: Sonia Payne <spayne@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK>
Subject: RE: 2021/1303 - 11, Bramerton Lodge Shed application
 
Dear Sonia
 
No North and South elevations have not been submitted. I will endeavour to send you those this evening, if needed.
 
Many thanks
Hannah
 
 

From: Sonia Payne <spayne@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK> 
Sent: 02 August 2021 10:14
To: hannah@southonfamily.org.uk
Subject: RE: 2021/1303 - 11, Bramerton Lodge Shed application
 
Dear Hannah
 
Apologies, I am only now looking at this for you, I’ve been out of the office until today.
 
The North and South elevations that you have drawn I can accept, thank you. Have you submitted the east and west 
elevations?
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind regards
 
Sonia Payne
Business Support Officer: Technical
t  01508533790 e spayne@s-norfolk.gov.uk   

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you 
copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates to 
Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The 
sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known 
viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District 
Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.  
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From: hannah@southonfamily.org.uk <hannah.southon@ntlworld.com> 
Sent: 19 July 2021 10:09
To: Sonia Payne <spayne@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK>
Subject: RE: 2021/1303 - 11, Bramerton Lodge Shed application
 
Dear Sonia
 
Attached are the revised scale elevation plans for the shed. I have also attached an elevation plan of just the shed in case that is 
helpful.
 
Hopefully this is all you need
Many Thanks
Hannah
 
Hannah Southon
hannah@southonfamily.org.uk
07757113349
 
 

From: Sonia Payne <spayne@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK> 
Sent: 15 July 2021 10:14
To: hannah@southonfamily.org.uk
Subject: RE: 2021/1303 - 11, Bramerton Lodge Shed application
 
Dear Hannah
 
Thank your email and providing the revised drawings.
 
The Floor Plan and Site Plan are to scale. The proposed elevations need to have all the measurements provided on the 
elevations, up to the eaves e.t.c if this is the format that you are submitting these plans to us, otherwise we will need 
them to be redrawn to a metric scale of 1:100 or 1:50. The east and west elevations of the shed and the pergola 
structure need to be provided also.
 
We look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind regards
 
Sonia Payne
Business Support Officer: Technical
t  01508533790 e spayne@s-norfolk.gov.uk   

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you 
copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates to 
Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The 
sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known 
viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District 
Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.  
From: hannah@southonfamily.org.uk <hannah.southon@ntlworld.com> 
Sent: 11 July 2021 23:32
To: Sonia Payne <spayne@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK>
Subject: 2021/1303 - 11, Bramerton Lodge Shed application
 
Dear Sonia
 
I hope the attached plans give the information you require for the shed application.
Please could the solar panel part of the application be removed. 
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I look forward to hearing from you
 
Kind Regards
Hannah
 
Hannah Southon
hannah@southonfamily.org.uk
07757113349
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